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September 16, 2020

Christopher Thropp, President
The SAGE Corporation

204 Dunton Street

San Antonio, Texas 78226
cthropp@sageschools.com

To Mr. Christopher Thropp:

The Alamo Colleges District Board of Trustees awarded a contract on September 15,
2020 for the proposal, submitted by The SAGE Corporation in response to CSP 20A-015
for the Purchase of Commercial Driver's License (CDL) Truck Driver Training Services
for Students of the Alamo Colleges District, subject to successful execution of a contract
amendment. Please contact Sabina Swank at (210) 485-0105 or by email at
sswankS@alamo.edu for finalization of the agreement.

Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting

opportunities.

Sincerely,
Sabina SD:\?aiaalily signed by Sabina
Swank 3)?3:0 2020.09.16 16:09:557

Senior Purchaser
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